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NCDENR
North Carolina Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Division of Energy, Mineral, and Land Resources
Land Quality Section

Tracy E. Davis, PE, CPM Pat McCrory, Governor
Director John E. Skvarla, lll, Secretary
February 25, 2014

Mr. B. Henry Taylor, P.E.
Senior Engineer

Duke Energy

526 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28202
Office: (704) 382-4913

Re: Dan River Primary Ash Pond Dam (ROCKI-237)
Stormwater Conduits Beneath the Ash Pond Reservoir

Dear Mr. Taylor:

I am in receipt of your letter of February 24, 2014 which details a procedure and schedule for
permanently decommissioning the 36-inch stormwater pipe located beneath the primary ash pond by
grout injection. A copy of this letter is attached. This work is proceeding under your supervision as
authorized by NCGS 143-215.27 (b).

The procedure and schedule proposed in your letter of February 24, 2014 appear to be reasonable and are
accepted provided a non-shrink grout is used. Please proceed accordingly and report your results upon
completion. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

b M

Steven M. McEvo,
State Dam Safety Engineer

Attachment

cc: Mr. Tracy Davis, PE, Director, DEMLR
Mr. Matt Gantt, PE, Land Quality Regional Engineer

File name: ROCKI-237_20140225_LtrtoOwner_Dan River Primary Ash Pond Dam
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